
Standing in Solidarity With Genesis Bible Institute 
 
We, who are listed below, consist of pastors, church leaders, and other 
professionals who are committed to Christ Jesus' Great Commission: "Go 
therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of 
the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe 
all that I have commanded you" (Matthew 28:19-20 ESV). 
This letter is to express our support for the work GBI is doing to make 
disciples of incarcerated men and women. Prisoners are near and dear to 
God's heart, and we are thankful that GBI has accepted the call to minister 
to inmates throughout the nation. 
We stand by GBI as it fulfills its mission to bring rehabilitation and spiritual 
transformation to prisoners. While GBI experiences both successes and 
hardships, we pray that God will continue to open doors for the ministry to 
advance the Gospel, disciple incarcerated believers, and teach them to obey 
all that Christ has commanded.   
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